
    No         :   LTR-1000-200775 
 
    Da          te: 2018/06/14 
 
    Enc          l: No 

To: Mr.V. Aksenov  

      WANO-MC Directorate  

 

Sub: WANO Seminar on “Leadership and Coaching” at the Bushehr NPP 

Dear Sir, 

Following the agreements regarding the proposal of WANO Moscow Centre for holding a 

seminar on “Leadership and Coaching” at the Bushehr NPP, the Bushehr NPP agrees with 

your proposed date. You are kindly requested to make the necessary arrangements for holding 

the aforementioned seminar on  20-23 Jan 2019. 

 

Sincerely yours 

H.Ghaffari  

Bushehr NPP Manager and Managing Director  

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Add: Bushehr, P.O.BOX: 75181/111  , Tel:(+98)-77-31119393 ,  Fax: :(+98)-77-31112710 

Email: sec.bnpp@nppd.co.ir 

 


